
EDF TASK FORCE ON THE ACCESSIBILITY ACT 

  
EDF is establishing a temporary Task Force to ensure that EDF members work together efficiently 
to promote the adoption of the European Accessibility Act and that the views of persons with 
disabilities are taken into account in the process of adoption.  The Task Force is needed to lobby 
the EU institutions effectively and will facilitate EDF’s work by sharing information and 
coordinating actions. 
  
If your organisation is working on the Accessibility Act, you can nominate an expert to 
participate in the Task Force. Participants will be familiar with the legislative proposal on the 
European Accessibility Act and EDF’s position. Ideally, participants are already working on the 
Accessibility Act as part of their role in their own organization and have a high level of expertise 
on the subject. 
  
Please note that all the information about the Accessibility Act will be shared with all EDF 
members regularly via Members’ Mailing. 
  
The expert should be nominated by a member organisation of EDF. You can send your 
nominations directly to the EDF secretariat. 
  
Contact: marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org 
Source : EDF-Member’s mailing-2016-03-17 
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